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NATURHISTORISCHES
MUSEUM WIEN

ANTHROPOLOGISCHE ABTEILUNG

BURGRING 7, A-1014 WIEN
POSTFACH 417
OSTERREICH

TELEFON (0222) 521 77 239 24
TELEFAX (0222) 521 77 230

Vienna, November 2003

Dear Mr. Kornbluth,
due to our previous correspondence with Ms. Von den Benken we enclose the documents and
informations we have collected during our research project until now.

On behalf of the museum we would like to apologize for the measurement activities of the
anthropological commission. We apologize that your Grandfather had been forced by the
scientists to be part of these investigations.

Our aim is to restore the status of the measured people by historical research on the activities
of the anthropological commission and by collecting information on the measured people and

their families.

"-Please do not hesitate to contact us for any further questions

Regards .
“Yours sincerely
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Head of the Department
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